
RESIDENTS IN THE VICINITY OF PERCH AVE -  AVON PARK

CITY OF AVON PARK
Highlands County, Florida

4/10/2024

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

TO: RESIDENTS OF THE CITY OF AVON PARK

ON WEDNESDAY APRIL 10ut 2024, A WATER MAIN BREAK OCCURRED ON PERCH
AVENUE; THEREFORE, AS A PRECAUTION, WE ADVISE THAT ALL WATER USED
FOR DRINKING, COOKING, MAKING ICE, BRUSHING TEETH. OR WASHING DISHES
BE BOILED. A ROLLING BOIL OF ONE MINUTE IS SUFFICIENT. AS AN
ALTERNATIVE. BOTTLED WATER MAY BE USED.

THIS "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL
THE PROBLEM HAS BEEN CORRECTED AND A BACTERIOLOGICAL EXAMINATION
SHOWS THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS. YOU MAY CONTACT JONATHAN DELGADO. LEAD
PLANT OPERATOR AT (863) 443-1806

jc^seph slivaTutilites manager
CITY OF AVON PARK

1 10 Last Main Street. Axon Park. Florida 33825 863-452-4400


